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Town of Mendon Highway Dept 
Superintendent Update 

 
For February 13, 2023 Town Board Meeting 

 
 
 

 
Town Business 

 
• The crew has been working on removing dead Ash trees in the right-of-way 
• I met with Reidman about Mendon Green. They wanted to change the backfill 

procedure on underground utilities. I told them they need to follow the Design 
Criteria. I was also asked to be present during the Proof Rolling. (Note: Appendix 
C in Design Criteria needs to be reviewed).  

• The crew is working on replacing Mendon Highway sign in front of building 
• I met with the Mendon Business Association on Thursday, February 8 

 

County Business 
 

• The Parks Department has asked us to schedule paving of the pickleball courts. 
The courts should be able to be used by players at the end of June. 

• We have received Mendon's tentative summer work for 2023 
 

State Business 
 

• I had a conference call at Region 4 with Albany about 21-22 Snow & Ice payment. 
They said the "check is in the mail". 

• The Lane Mile certification has been amended by the state 
• Clarification ....no salt money is being held up due to the Lane Mile certification. 

The Lane Mile certification is for Consolidated Highway Improvements Program 

Andrew Caschetta, Mendon Highway Superintendent 


